
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

27th March 2019 
 
 

 

Dear  Residents, 

 

As you might be aware, Eskom have been granted tariff increases of 9.41% 

and 4.41% as from 1st April 2019. 

 

Whilst we have to 'bite the bullet', we can save a few rands of this increase.  

 

We are all on prepaid meters and we have the option of controlling the stored 

units at the old rate (in the same way as you can fill your car up prior to the 

petrol increase). 

 

So if you have a few rands set aside for a rainy day, use them to buy extra 

units before 1st April (probably before 8pm on the 31st March) 

 

Chris Edwards - 084 58 29129 - ResCom Communications 
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